

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! Many of you already know me, but for those that don't my name is Gillian DiMarzio, and I am the speech-language pathologist that will be working with your child this school year.

As the building teacher schedules become finalized, I will begin to create a speech therapy schedule for my students. For the start of the school year, our speech therapy sessions will take place via *live* Microsoft Teams meetings. Your child will be able to access their meetings by opening the Teams app and locating their speech session on the calendar. Sessions will be held at the same day and time each week. As soon as the schedule is finalized, I will share your child's therapy time with you.

I know this year is different than all others, but I am truly looking forward to working with your children and making it the best year possible! Please reach out with any questions (email is best).

Sincerely, Gillian DiMarzio M.A. CCC-SLP Speech Language Pathologist galimarzio@cbsd.org